Dear Honourable Senators,

We should be looking into protecting our country from the effects of climate change by diminishing the release of carbon monoxide into our atmosphere, and having a plan for solar energy and wind energy rather than exploration of coal seam gas, when there is insufficient research into its long term effects.

We should, as a country, have a plan in placefor where we build our homes and the consequences of storm, flood and fire. Every home ought to have insurance.either paid or assisted,to protect the property and contents. Thank you for your consideration.

Margaret Cusack